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November Newsletter

Lodi Elementary School and OSC

Parent Teacher Conferences

We can’t wait to have you come and visit us for Parent Teacher Conferences!
LES and OSC teachers are currently conducting Parent/Teacher Conferences

virtually. If you don’t have a conference time, you can still sign up with your
child’s teacher.

Code.org/athome

We know working from home for some kids/families is very challenging, and
you are not looking for other things to do while others are always looking for
additional opportunities to have their kids engaged. For those looking for
additional opportunities, you may want to check out code.org/athome. Here

you can find cool coding opportunities like making music with popular artists,
and learning how computers work from Bill Gates.

Managing Strong Emotions

As we work together to support each other during these challenging times kids
can feel strong emotions. Here is a tool to help kids understand strong
emotions and provide families information on how to support kids. You can
find more information on the graphic below at here.

FEELINGS THERMOMETER

What can you do about it?
* Vigorous physical exercise
« Breathe deep breaths
* Take a warm shower or bath

How do you feel?

ANGRY, FURIOUS, EXPLOSIVE
» Yelling, Stomping, Meltdown

« Meditate/pray
o Listen to favorite music
o Take o fast-paced walk

FRUSTRATED, ANNOYED, IRRITABLE
» Arguing, Refusing, Shutting down

« Seta positive goal for the day
« Calla friend or relative
« Journal about your feelings

SAD, NEGATIVE, LONELY
P Crying, Withdrawn, Slowed/Disengaged

« Help someone else
« Notice and enjoy your positive mood
« Engage in an enjoyable activity

HAPPY, CALM, CONTENT
» Smiling, Laughing, Engaged

Children’s children.wi.gov

101 School Street
Lodi, WI 53555

Check us out on the web!
https://elem.lodi.k12.wi.us/
(608)592-3842

Check out School District of Lodi
on Facebook!

Important

Announcements

LES/OSC Fall Online
Book Fair

Nov 4-17
Shop now here

Shipping is free with
$25 book purchase!

SAVE THE DATE

FOR THE SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR
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NONDISCRIMINATION

The School District of Lodi does not discriminate against any person on the basis of sex, race, color, religion, national origin, ancestry, creed, pregnancy, marital or parental status, sexual orientation, or physical, cognitive, emotional, or

learning disability or handicap in its education programs or activities.
If any person suspects that such discrimination has occurred, they may file an informal and, if needed, a formal complaint y by contacting Tiffany Loken,
Director of Student Services,School District of Lodi, 115 School Street, Lodi, WI 53555, 608-592-3851, ext. 5486



https://elem.lodi.k12.wi.us/
https://code.org/athome
https://children.wi.gov/Pages/FeelingsThermometer.aspx
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/homepage.do?method=homepage&url=lodielementaryandosc1
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